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Covid-19 Guidance  
11.01.22 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

The government announced last week, that from today, 11th January, those who do not have 

symptoms and have a positive lateral flow will still have to self-isolate but will no longer take a PCR 

test. 

The guidance around self-isolation and testing is changing on a regular basis. Therefore, please refer 

to the diagram below which indicates the actions required depending on each individual’s situation. 

 

Daily testing for close contacts  

People who are fully vaccinated, or children and young people aged between 5 and 18 years and 6 

months, identified as a close contact of someone with COVID-19, should take an LFD test every day 

for seven days and continue to attend their setting as normal, unless they have a positive test result 

or develop symptoms at any time. This is so that any subsequent positive cases can be quickly picked 

up and for self-isolation to begin as soon as possible.  
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Remote learning 

We will continue to offer remote learning for your child if they are off school because of a period of 

isolation. This will be given by individual class teachers and will be a combination of online work and 

paper-based work. If you require any help with technology whilst isolating, please contact the school 

office.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Best Wishes,  

 

Mr Hodgson 

Headteacher 
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